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From: Felicia Banks 

Sent: Wednesday, January 26,2005 2:35 PM 30 I 
To: 

cc: 

Subject: RE: February 1 ,_2005, Agenda: Item 31 Item 4 

Manuel Arisso; Cayce Hinton; Larry Harris; Katrina Tew; JoAnn Chase 
Kathleen Stewart; Mary Macko; Veronica Washington; Kay Posey; Carlotta Stauffer; Rick Melson; Mary Bane; 
Chuck Hill; Beth Keating; Beth Salak; Kay Flynn; Carl Vinson; Jeremy Susac 

To follow up on the letter distributed yesterday regarding the agreement reached between BellSouth and Supra which resulted in 
the withdrawal of Item 3. Staff would like to further clarify that it is our understanding that Supra still objects to consolidating 
Docket Nos. 040301 and 041338, which is the subject of Item 4. 

From: Jeremy Susac 
Sent: Tuesday, January 25,2005 4:06 PM 
To: Cayce Hinton; Katrina Tew; Larry Harris; Manuel Arisso; JoAnn Chase 
Cc: Beth Keating; Rick Melson; Mary Bane; Chuck Hill; Kathleen Stewart; Mary Macko; Veronica Washington; Kay Posey; Carlotta 
Stauffer; Beth Salak; Carl Vinson 
Subject: February I, 2005, Agenda: Item 3 

Item number 3, Supra's Renewed Motion for interim rate based on changed circumstances, has been withdrawn. 

On January 24, 2005, Supra filed a letter in Docket No. 040301-TP withdrawing its Renewed Motion for interim rate based on 
changed circumstances. In light of this withdrawal, the Commission's disposition of this matter is no longer needed. Therefore, 
item 3 for the February I, 2005, Agenda has been withdrawn. 

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration, 

Jeremy Susac 
41 3-6236 

1 /26/2005 


